
 

 
                   NORTHVIEW ESTATES HOA 
              GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
                        February 16, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. Masks were worn due to Covid. 
 
 Due to Covid: Only bottled water was served 
 
There was an introduction of the current officers. 
 
An announcement was made that if anyone was interested in serving on the board or know of 
anyone interested, please contact one of the serving officers. 
 
The attendees were as follows: 
Steve Skok 
Dan Jmid 
Carolyn Jude  
Jim Jude 
Jim McAteer 
Sheila McAteer 
 
Treasurer’s report was put up on the screen and the Treasurer went through each item.  
The floor was open for questions. There were no questions regarding the Treasurer’s report.  
 
The construction regarding TDS was brought to the attendees that they were not required to 
sign up for TDS. TDS assured the H.O.A. that they would minimize the construction as to not 
impact the residents. The properties that are impacted during construction will be returned to 
its normal state. Any resident that feels this hasn’t been taken place, please notify the officers. 
 
The floor was open for discussion on any subject. There were no questions or statements. 
 
The attendees were thanked for their participation.  
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 


